
 

 

Minerva Learning Trust is a charity and a company limited guarantee,  
registered in England and Wales under company number 0920332.  

Registered office address: Unit P3, Sheffield Airport Business Park. S9 1XU.  

Headteacher: Suzy Mattock 
enquiries@hgcsc.co.uk                 

01142 694801 
Handsworth Grange Road, Sheffield, S13 9HJ  

Awarded gold 
in the Sheffield 
school games 
2023/24. 

 

 

 

13 June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Re: Year 8 Thornbridge Residential 

In light of recent sad events we have made the decision to postpone the forthcoming Year 8 

Residential. We do not feel it would be appropriate to send students or staff during this time 

but have agreed to reschedule the trip for later in the summer term.  

The new dates for the residential will be Wednesday 17-Friday 19 July.  

The original Monday-Tuesday group will become Wednesday 17-Thursday 18, and the 

Tuesday-Wednesday group will move to Thursday 18-Friday 19 July. All other arrangements 

will remain the same.  

I am sure you can understand the rationale for the postponement and thank you for your 

support in the matter.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss K Grapes 

Assistant Headteacher 
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